Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

Please could you confirm if your council used 1st April 2019 as the cut-off point for creating / distributing the 2018 / 2019  allocation of funds under the government's 2017  Discretionary  (REVALUATION)  Business Rates Relief Scheme ? If you did please can you confirm  the amounts you were able to allocate to your local businesses in your area and how much, if any,  remained unspent ? We would be grateful for exact figures.

If you used 30th September 2019 as the deadline, please confirm, and also then clarify how much you have allocated (and how much remains unspent) as at today's date (26th October).  It would be appreciated if you could clearly state which date your figures relate to. 


We have used 30 September 2019 as the cut-off date for our allocation.

Our allocation for 2018/19 was £630,000 and as at the above date we had granted £584,000, leaving £46,000 unspent.  The scheme was scoped to make use of the full allowance but due to in-year changes in liabilities there remained this unspent amount.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
